
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: George Garrett, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  March 14, 2023  
 
Re:  February Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $96,207 in total revenue during the month of February.  
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Occupancy: February’s average daily occupancy was 100% 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS  
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 16 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 42 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 7 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 65 
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News: The cruisers’ garden is flourishing!  Pictured below are small crops of tomatoes, 
okra, zucchini, squash, key lime trees, and various herbs all planted and maintained by the 
boaters.   
 
City Marina staff and customers are gearing up for the annual Seafood Festival.  Many of 
the City Marina customers volunteer for the festival, and staff donates around 10 parking 
spaces at the front of the property for the festival’s handicapped parking.  
 
A couple of derelict boats and dinghies were towed to the Marina, crushed, and disposed. 
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Projects: Staff has received and reviewed the bids for installing lighting on our gravel parking 
lot, and is recommending Marathon Sign & Light for the project, which is now awaiting 
permits. At the previous council meeting, The contract was awarded to Live Flyer LLC as 
the new contractor for the cleaning & inspections of our mooring field. 
                 
 
7 Mile Marina: Pigeon Key is utilizing the property working out of a small trailer until the 
building is redone. Building plans are near completion. 
 
 
 
                

 
     
 
                                           
 

 

 


